
Friday 6th October 2023

Newsletter

What a fabulous week we have had in school. Amethyst class led our school

family in a wonderful Harvest Worship in the school hall. It was wonderful to

also be part of a Church Harvest Service on Wednesday morning too. Well

done to all the children and the staff involved. We would also like to thank our

families for your generous donations too. If you would like to join us again in

Church on Sunday at 9:45am you will be able to see all the donations

decorating the church and participate in the Harvest Service for the Parish

of Warton.

Thank you!

We have been enjoying learning about lots of different topics this week,

please look on our website for our latest news and curriculum coverage.

www.wartonstpauls.co.uk

PARKING

Please could we ask parents and families to park responsibly when collecting

children from school and also on drop off too. We have been made aware of

cars parking on the yellow zig zag lines and the staff car park. Please keep our

children safe and park further away from school to avoid congestion and

accidents.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Take care Mrs Dean

Class Attendance for last week

Opal 93.16%

Pearl 96.47%

Emerald 92.67%

http://www.wartonstpauls.co.uk


Topaz 95.19%

Sapphire 87.33%

Amethyst 94.71%

If your child is absent from school it is important that

you inform school as soon as possible and before

8:45am. Please try and ensure your child is in school

every day …

It really does make a difference.



Our Gospel Value this half term is …

We would like all our school family to encourage our children in

making and keeping friends. If you witness any of our children living

out the Gospel Value of Friendship please let us know by emailing:

wspoffice@cidari.co.uk

We will then be able to celebrate this in school!

mailto:wspoffice@cidari.co.uk


We would like to wish Harvey M a Happy Birthday!

Well done to our star’s of the week
Alice, Adam, Jack, Tessa, Skyla, Alfie, Evelyn, Wyatt and Willow

Congratulations to St. Patrick’s for earning the most
House Points this week!



PE Kits Autumn 2023

Polite reminder children must only wear school PE kit (no football shirts and

shorts allowed) on their allocated PE days. We are also asking parents to ensure

their children have a plain black sweatshirt/hoodie or zipper with black

joggers/leggings. These can be purchased from any high street

store/supermarket at a lower cost than any branded uniform/clothes. Children

will be allowed to wear trainers on their PE day. Please ensure all clothing items

are named.

If you are struggling to purchase any school uniform items please contact

Mrs Dean directly.

Reception children – due to start primary school in September 2024
The statutory closing date is 15th January 2023.

Please find the link below from Lancashire County Council to apply for a Primary

School place.

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-

school-place/

If you would like a tour of the school then please do not hesitate to contact the

school office.

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/


Dates for your Diary

8.10.23 Church Harvest Service 9:45am St. Paul’s
Church

10.10.23 Class Worship Sapphire 10am in school

13.10.23 Flu Vaccinations

17.10.23 Class Worship Topaz 10am in school

18.10.23 Parents’ Evening

19.10.23 School Closes for Half Term 3:15pm

30.10.23 School Re-opens 8:45am

31.10.23 Closing Date for applications for High School
Admissions

6.11.23 Multi-Faith Week in school

8.11.23 Visitor - Prags leading on learning workshops
throughout the school

9.11.23 Individual School Photographs

1.12.23 Non-Uniform Day

6.12.23 Christmas Fair in school

14.12.23 Infant Nativity 1:30pm and 4:30pm

18.12.23 Jack and the Beanstalk at Lowther Gardens

19.12.23 Carols by Candlelight in Church 3:30pm

20.12.23 Christmas Party morning/Christmas Lunch and
Christmas Jumper Day
School closes 1:30pm for Christmas Holidays

4.1.24 School re-opens 8:45am

9.2.24 Close for half term

19.2.24 School re-opens 8:45am

28.3.24 School closes for Easter at 1:30pm

15.4.24 School reopens at 8:45am

6.5.24 School Closed due to May Bank holiday

13.5.24 KS2 Sats

23.5.24 Sports Day 1:15pm



24.5.24 School Closes for Half term 3:15pm

6.6.24 School re-opens 8:45am

10.7.24 Year 6 End of Production 1:30pm and 5:00pm

11.7.24 Borwick Hall

16.7.24 EYFS Graduation

22.7.24 Leavers Service for Year 6

23.7.24 School closes at 1:30pm


